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Dear Director, 
 
Hello at Government Inquiry , 
 
Among dog breeds Greyhounds are one of the most gently affectionate, and sensitive, and, it is 
one thing to send those a bit too slow off to countries with little animal respect /rights, or no 
animal rights, and it is another thing to have these animals who have shown such loyalty, and 
affectionate respect, to their owners /handlers to then be put to death in  unsubtle, and often 
not quick, and cheap, ways. 
 
Please, to those conducting this inquiry, something must change,  
       
yours sincerely, Mark Anderson 
 
 

 


